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Port Blair dated the 2J August, 2017
To- :

The Superintendent of Police
South Andaman District
Port Blair

Sub: Fishing in Jarawa Reserve Area - reg.
Sir,

1 am directed to enclose herewith a copy of Fax Message No.
CGRHQ(A&N)/CSP(OPS) dated 14.8.2017 received from the
Commandant, Regional Ops & Plan Officer, Coast Guard Region
(A&N), which is self-explanatory. It has been reported that the
Coast Guard Helicopter sighted O1 fishing boat anchored very
close to Jarawa Reserve Area and fishermen engaging nets from
beach. The boat registration No. together with their position (in
coordinates) has been given in the above said fax Message.

In this connection, it is requested to furnish the action
taken report on the above issue at the earliest for kind perusal of
the Chief Secretary-

Yours faithfully

Assistant Comu@sﬁgr 1TTW)

1) The Chief Secretary, A&N Administration for favour of his kind
information

2) The Director General of Police, Port Blair for favour of her
information

3) The Secretary (Tribal Welfare), A&N Administration for favour of
his information

Encl: As above

Copy to: -

Assistant Co issionet (TW)
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